JACKSONVILLE/RADIO 1320 1435 Ellis Road South
, Jacksonville, Florida 32205
Telephone (904) 388-0766

August 26, 1981

Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

I am in receipt of your note and comments regarding reception
of WVOJ signal the morning of January 2, 1981.

In checking our log we find that your summary is correct.
Thank you for your report.
Cordially,
V. Dpi2

Jeck F.X. Davis

General Manager
JFXD:dh

Gulf Broadcast Group
Rahall Communications Division



